
 

Friday 26th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children loved dressing up for St George’s Day on Tuesday – they came as dragons, kings 

and queens, knights and soldier or in red and white in celebration of England’s national day, They 

made shields and pretended to slay the dragon. For snack, the children loved the scones with 

jam and cream.  

 

Next Week 

PSED (Personal, Social & Emotional Development):  

We shall be talking to the children about staying safe around water as part of our Under the sea 

theme. 

CL (Communication & Language):  

The Ducklings will be practising listening and responding to each other by teachers creating small 

group activities to facilitate this. 

PD (Physical Development): 

Fine motor – Octopus scissor cutting. 

Gross motor - Walking the plank: we will be working on balancing skills over the building tray 

filled with water by walking along a narrow plank. 

Art focus – Process art, wave picture. The children will recreate Katsushika Hokusai’s “Great 

Wave” painting using watercolours and other materials to enhance their work. This will be their 

April art piece for their art books. 

Self-help skill – Helping each other to undo buttons on smocks and zips on jackets. We will 

continue to help the children develop their independence skills, especially for those who will be 

Ducks in September. 

Snack – pears, melon, toast, bananas, carrots. 

 

Diary dates and other information:  

We are looking forward to seeing you and the children at the Parent Breakfast on Tuesday 30th 

April at 8.15 am at Kenley for anyone who is able to join us. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Tricia, Miss Sarah, Miss Imogen, Miss Tiffany, Miss Isabella and Miss Anila 


